Paul Serignese
President
Byrd Park Civic Association

May 8, 2020

City of Richmond
City Hall
Richmond, Virginia 23219

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the Byrd Park Civic Association we would like to express our support for Johnye
Bennett’s proposed special Use application to build a two story accessory building on her
property located at 2126 Rosewood Avenue. We have reviewed the construction drawings and
believe it will be an enhancement to the neighborhood.

Sincerely,
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Paul Serignese
President



